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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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September 2024 

Mon 23 Grandparent Visits EYFS, Y2, Y3, 

Y5 9am 

 Y6 Marchants Hill Meeting for 

Parents/Carers 3.15pm 

Tues 24 Y3 Trip to Worthing 

Thurs 26  Y4 Swimming 

 PTFA AGM 3.30pm 

Fri 27 Y3 Forest School 

 French Afternoon 

 Film Night 

October 2024 

Tues 1 Y1 Trip to Worthing 

Homework Club 

Homework club for KS2 starts again next 

Wednesday after school. It’s a great opportunity 

for your child to receive support to complete 

their homework tasks and so, free up time at 

home to concentrate on reading, spelling and 

times tables. Please contact the office if you 

wish for your child to attend.   
 

 

Mark 8:27-35  
‘Whoever wants to be my disciple must deny 

themselves and take up their cross and follow me.’ 

Grandparents Morning 

A big thank you to all of the grandparents and special 

friends who visited us this morning. We started with a 

special liturgy in the hall followed by some time in 

class, then back to the hall for refreshments. We look 

forward to doing it all over again on Monday for EYFS, 

Year 2, Year 3 and Year 5. 
 

 

 

Word of the Week: straight Parking outside our School 
 

Please respect our neighbours 

when driving and parking  

around our school and be mindful 

when parking beside driveways 

that larger vehicles may need to 

get in or out. 

School Open Days 

Please share the dates for our open days with 

any friends or family with children due to start 

school in September 2025. We are asking anyone 

who wishes to attend to book a place with the 

office in advance. 
 

 

Handwriting 

Our big focus on handwriting has  

continued, with our younger pupils  

doing a lot of work on getting into  

the correct seated position for  

writing and holding the pencil  

correctly. If you want to help your  

child improve their handwriting,  

please speak to their class teacher  

to find out what you can do at home. 
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